

Maasai Mara University

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR - ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

Tel: +254205131400

E-mail: reg.aa@mmarau.ac.ke

P. O. Box 861 - 20500

NAROK

FROM: Registrar, Academic Affairs

DATE: 19th October 2022

TO: ALL 4TH YEAR STUDENTS

REF: MMU/AA031/006/2021/VOL.5/192

SUBJECT: DEFERMENT OF SUPPLEMENTARY EXAMINATIONS

We refer to our memo dated 30^{th} September 2022 Ref. MMU/AA031/006/2021/VOL5/182 on the above subject.

Senate during its meeting held on Tuesday 18th October 2022 resolved that the Supplementary Examination that had been scheduled from Monday 24th to Friday 28th October 2022 be postponed to **Monday 31st October** to **Friday 4th November 2022**.

Be informed accordingly.

Dr. Otieno Fredrick Onyango REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

OFO/tw

Copy to: Ag Vice-Chancellor

Deputy Vice-Chancellor (ASA)

Deans of Schools

All COD's

Ag. Deputy Registrar, Examinations & Timetabling